
MARCH 2024 NEWSLETTER NOTES

EXALTED RULER’S MESSAGE 

    I would like to thank everyone for letting me be your Exalted Ruler this past year.  It has 
been an up and down year, but I feel like everyone has pulled together.  The Elks Lodge 
# 206 is heading in the right direction.

    Please welcome the new ER and the board members with open arms.  Keep supporting 
the Elks and make this next year even better.

    Thank you to Mickey Todd, Ginny Greenwell, Sandy Holland, Kevin McKeehan, Keith 
Payne, Ronnie Stone, and Ron Purgeason for all their hard work on turning the Elks 
around.

    Again, thank you for helping me do something I never thought I would have the 
opportunity to do. Good luck in the future.

	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 We are the Elks!

	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	  Steve Bryant, Exalted Ruler


Dates to Remember

03/05, 12, 19, 26 Tuesday - Queen of Hearts

03/11 Monday - Members FREE FEED 6 PM

03/14 Thursday - LODGE Meeting 6:30 PM

03/17 Sunday – St. Patrick’s Day

03/18 Monday - PER Meeting 4 PM

03/28 Thursday – LODGE Meeting 6:30 PM

03/29 Friday – GOOD FRIDAY

03/30 Saturday – INSTALLATION OF OFFICERS 5:30 PM

                            Ceremony and Dinner 

03/31 Sunday – EASTER  


PER Lottery Winners March 2024

     1st Place:  Todd  Eyre

     2nd Place:  Ernest O’Nan    

     3rd Place:  George Jones


	 	               MARCH Birthdays

03-Robert A Vowels	  	 19-Billy Joe Pinkston	 	 26-Gerald Scott 

04-Kevin Houston	 	 	 20-Rick Chambers		 	 27-John G Clement

05-Terry Tuggle	 	    	 20-Bobby G Hudson	 	 27-Richard Proffitt	

07-Walter L (Sandy) Holland	 22-Michael J Jameson II	 	 27-Willie J Rideout

08-Thomas E Griffin	 	 22-David Morris  	 	 	 27-Jimmie W Riggs

12-Aubrey D Gibson   	   	 23-Gerald E Hagedorn	 	 28-Kevin A Francke


	      2023 OFFICERS

Steven Bryant	 	 Exalted Ruler

Kevin McKeehan	 	 Leading Knight

Ron Purgeason 	 	 Loyal Knight

Ron Stone	 	 	 Lecturing Knight

Ginny Greenwell	 	 Secretary

Kerri Blanford	 	 Treasurer

Sandy Holland	 	 1 Year Trustee

Keith Payne	 	 	 2 Year Trustee

Mickey Todd		 3 Year Trustee

Jeff Tillotson 	 	 Tiler

Sarah Stewart	 	 Esquire

	 	    	 	 Chaplain




13-Mark J Shortridge	  	 24-Kevin L McKeehan	    	 29-Vera Beth Cornbleet

15-Jeffery W Puttman	            		 	 	 	 	 29-Nikki Vowels


MARCH Free Feed              Monday, 03/11   at 6:00 PM

  Menu:  Black Forrest Ham, Au gratin potatoes, Green beans, and

             Banana pudding 

   

Members:  John Floyd – captain	 	 

     Tim Alexander       Keith Berry       Becky Brown       Noel Canlas         Donna Fambrough

     Bruce Farmer        Kevin Franke     Kevin Houston     J Cooper Lilly       Joe Mattingly

     Joe Mills               Jimmy O’Nan	    Eric Raber           Roger Wright            

                                                   	 	 	 	 	 	 	       

             

Hey, Elk members! 

If you are not on a cook team or don’t know which team you’re on, please contact Kitty Stant or the 
Lodge.  We really love and need your Help and Participation! 	 	 	 


HOOP SHOOT NEWS  

We received this from Jenny Richmond, Public Relations Specialist with the Henderson 
County Board of Education: 

Finley Thomas will be recognized at the March 18th school Board meeting for being the 
ELKS’ Hoop Shoot winner.

All Elk members are welcome to meet at 6:00 PM at the Professional Development Center 
located at 631 N. Green St. on the property of the Thelma B. Johnson Early Learning 
Center.  The door is on the south side of the building.

ELK members, let’s make a good showing for this local recognition and continue to support 
her as she continues in the Hoop Shoot. We’re sure she will represent #206 to the best of 
her ability.              Congratulations, Finley!!  You Go Girl!!  

Respectfully,  


 Mike Royster, Hoop Shoot Director 


March Activities & Events & News

UK Ballgames -- March Madness


 The Lodge has not planned to be open any specific dates for UK basketball or Playoff games at this time, but 
Please check the Calendar at the Lodge, our Elks’ Lodge Facebook page, and our updated Web Site for 
Announcements, and upcoming Events as they are scheduled.


  ~~GO WILDCATS~~


** ATTENTION ALL MEMBERS **

   The month of February has been a very busy one at the lodge but March is going to be just as 
busy.  March is the end of the Elks’ year which means winding up current-year projects and getting 
ready for new ones that will begin April 1, 2024.  We need fresh faces, fresh ideas and more 



participation to continue our projects which help our community and state AND to keep Henderson 
Lodge #206 progressing.

  We still have members delinquent in their dues for this year!  Dues to both State and Grand 
Lodge were paid for you at the beginning of the Lodge year April 1, 2023.   If you are one of the 
delinquent members please note that you still have time to pay, but you must do so quickly!  Any 
member with dues in arrears should have already received a Final Notice letter alerting you that 
your delinquent membership will be dropped March 31, 2024.


	 	 	                                                      


PER LOTTERY FOR 2024/2025


Henderson	Elks’	Charitable	Lottery	tickets	are

now	available.		During	April	–	May,	the	PER	

Lottery	will	be	accepting	entry	fees	for	the

coming	year.			

The	annual	donation	of	$60.00	will	get	you

entered	for	each	monthly	drawing.

You	do	not	have	to	be	present	to	be	a	Winner!


Just	send	in	the	registration	form	with	your

Check	for	$60.00.		You	can’t	win	if	you’re	not	in.		

			The	winners	will	be	notified	and	listed	in	the

													HENDERSON	ELKS	NEWLETTER.	

Tickets	are	$60.00	for	the	12	monthly	drawings.	

Three	names	are	drawn	each	month;	so	you

have	3	chances	to	win	each	month	or	36	chances

per	year	to	win;	and	when	you	win	your	name

goes	back	in	for	the	next	month’s	drawing!

The	amount	of	the	winnings	will	be	determined	

By	the	number	of	participants	in	the	lottery.

Our	goal	is	to	sell	200	lottery	tickets	with	half	

going	to	the	drawings	and	half	going	to	our

charitable	donations	to	the	community.

This	is	a	win-win	situation	for	the	members,	the

lodge,	and	the	community.		

Tickets	are	available	in	your	newsletter,	at	the	

lodge,	or	from	a	PER	Association	member.


Thank You from the PER Association for helping your lodge and your community. 

	 	 	                                                      


   Elks care, Elks 
share

                            Henderson Elks Lodge #206 


                        Lottery Statement 2024- 2025


NAME ___________________________________________


ADDRESS ________________________________________


CITY/STATE ______________________________________


PHONE___________________________________________


E-MAIL___________________________________________


Amount Paid ______________________________________





